
Matten, Ellen 

From: Rwl77j@aol.com 
Sent: 
To: USCodex 
Subject: 

Dear US CODEX / USDA 
I am writing to vehemently protest the US Draft Positions for the Codex 
Committee on Nutrition and Foods for Special Dietary Uses. It is absurd to 
think that doctors and so called dieticians are in any way trained or 
equipped to dispense information concerning these supplements for they are 
trained, educated and indoctrinated as agents for the pharma-drug cartels ... 
Sadly, this is true!.. Be ware! Item 5.9 of agenda item number 6 of the 
Labeling Proposal must be deleted. We must be FREE to individually choose our 
cures. I suffered for 10+ years with severe ulcerative colitis and left the 
doctors, specialists and drugs in the dust ... and cured myself fully. I have 
been exceedingly healthy and totally drug free for over 15 years and I did it 
at no cost to government ... and without drugs . I healed myself naturally 
because ... by the grace of God I could freely choose my ath of healing. I am 

had her colon removed when she was in her early twenties and has worn a bag 
for over 30 years ... a difficult path. Please keep our right to 
supplementation free of intervention ... I beseech you. LET FREEDOM RING!!! 
Keep the doctors and drug cartels out of the picture! EACH CITIZEN IS THE 
GATEKEEPER. Sincerely, Pamela 

Wednesday, August 21,2002 3:Ol PM 

Keep Supplementation FREE! 
02-022N 
(~-022N-101 
Pamela 

passionate about this because I know the devastation o P disease ... my sister 
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